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One of the three appointed FIA Stewards for the 2014 Brazilian Grand Prix, Emanuele Pirro, is
unavailable for the event, due to force majeure.

In accordance with Article 11.9.2.n of the FIA International Sporting Code the Stewards appoint
Michael Blash as a substitute pending the arrival of Silvia Bellot, who will then be appointed as the
third FIA Steward for the remainder of the event.

It is noted that the ASN Steward, Felipe Giaffone, who is the holder of an FIA Super License, is an
experienced racing driver.
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